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Global H2O was back in Uganda in April 2016, visiting villages who benefited from

previous projects and monitoring the wells. The visit was lead by our Germany Country
Director, David Humphrey, who will be releasing an exciting documentary showcasing

the impact of clean water in Ugandan communities. Stay tuned!
 
 

 

Walkathon for Water
An amazing initiative from a group of students
from Broughton High school in Raleigh, North
Carolina, raised enough money to fully fund one
well. Several groups of students participated in
a Walk for Water and raised awareness about the
lack of clean water in the world. The walk
represented the average 3.7 miles that women
have to walk to provide water to their families. 
 
Thank you, Broughton High School and Daniels
Middle School for your contribution!

Travelling with a
purpose: 11 days in
Uganda with Lekker
Adventures
 
Global H2O is excited to
announce a partnership with
Lekker Adventures!
Lekker Adventures is offering an
11 day tour of Uganda, including
the best that this beautiful
country has to offer. This trip
includes an exclusive tour of the
Ugandan National Parks, safaris,
a boat trip on the Nile, and the
rare opportunity to see the



 
If you or someone you know is interested in
leading a similar project, please email us.
 

 
 

Wine into Water Wine Tasting
In the UK, Global H2O held its second 'wine into
water wine tasting’, raising over £800 for clean
water projects. It was a hugely successful
evening with a range of prizes available for
auction, including a bottle of whiskey signed by
none other than the UK Prime Minister David
Cameron!
Later in the year (October/November) we will be
holding a gala dinner for the very first time.
Watch this space!
 
We are also proud to announce our corporate
partnership with Lekker Adventures.
Lekker Adventures will help us raise money
through tours booked by their clients. Julia,
Lekker Adventures MD, is pictured below with
our trustees, Scott Lucas, Doug Rowe and Rob
Shaw.
 

 

Beer for Water Fundraiser
 
On March 22nd, Global H2O USA celebrated
World Water Day with a Beer for Water
Fundraiser in Raleigh, N.C. The event, held at
the North Carolina Museum of History in Raleigh,

endangered mountain gorilla in
its natural habitat. The group
will also contribute to the
drilling of a well and visit a
village who benefited from a
Global H2O project.
 
11 day tour of Uganda
February 2017
Only 16 spots available!
 
For additional information,
please send a message to
info@lekkeradventures.com or
visit
www.lekkeradventures.com
 

Kudos to Jett's Jewels
 
Meet Jett, a 14 year old from
North Carolina, with an
entrepreneurial spirit and a
desire to make a difference in
the world. 
 
Jett supports Global H2O on an
on-going basis by selling hand-
crafted jewelry and donating
50% of her proceeds to fund
clean water projects in the
world. Thank you from everyone
at Global H2O!
 

 



gathered local breweries and was a great
success, raising $2,000 in just one night! 
We plan on organizing another Beer for Water
event next year on World Water Day and making
this an annual celebration.
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